Tandridge District Local Plan Consultation
Tandridge District Council is currently preparing a new Local Plan for the Tandridge District.

The Local Plan will help shape the future of our district by setting out policies that guide the
development of homes and businesses, take into account our green spaces, landscapes and
historic character, while also seeking to provide for the needs of all our communities.

The Council is at an early stage of the plan preparation process and wants to ensure those
who live, work and visit the district, have a say and take the opportunity to respond.

Subject to the approval of the Planning Policy Committee, the consultation will take place for
10 weeks from 18 December 2015 to 26 February 2016.

Anyone can make comments on the draft Local Plan. More details about how to make
comments will be published on the website (www.tandridge.gov.uk/localplan) nearer the
time. Please look out for them and get involved.

To make sure you are kept up to date with the latest news, consultations and events, please
sign up for our news direct e-mail service www.tandridge.gov.uk/register.htm.




